
As of August 1, 2022, Town of Hamden changes for Public Service.

The Town of Hamden Town Board wishes to continue to serve the public, but at a
somewhat reduced schedule due to the Covid 19 pandemic.

1. The Highway Department will operate with a full crew each day and personal 
visitations to the town garage is discouraged. Phone contact is the preferred 
method of contact at 746-6890 or email at skippys@delhitel.net .

2. The Supervisor will be available on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9 
am to 2 pm or longer if necessary. Calls at 746-6660 or email 
waynem@delhitel.net is preferred.

3. The Town Clerk will be available to the public on Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 9 am to 2 pm, preferred by appointment – 746-6660 or email at 
hamden.clerk@gmail.com. 

4. The Town Board Meetings will continue as planned at 6:30 pm and “in 
person”. Social distancing and face covering is recommended.

5. The Planning Board will be meeting at 7:30 pm and in person. All participants 
are welcome, please contact our Planning Chair Mike Cipperly at 746-6660, for 
particulars. Social distancing and masks are recommended.

6. Our Town Assessor will also be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10 
am to 2 pm. Phone calls are encouraged rather than personal visits. Please call 
746-6660 to talk to Assessor Tina Moshier.

7. Code enforcement will be available on Tuesdays from 8 am to noon, and again 
preferred by appointment only. Call Josh Morgan 607-746-6660, extension 5.

8. The Town Hall and pavilion can be rented for gatherings, capacity of 30 at the 
town hall and 50 at the pavilion at this time. Our Town Clerk, Dennise can offer 
more information on this if interested at 746-6660 or email at 
hamden.clerk@gmail.com.

9. Our Town Court is functioning as normal and in person at this time. You may 
call our Court at 607-746-6660, extension 4 and leave a message, if needed.

10. Important links concerning the Covid 19 virus will be posted on our website 
regularly. Again, we are trying to serve the public the best we can, but at a 
reduced schedule in order to better protect our employees.

This will be revised as circumstances warrant. Watch for date extensions.

Thank you so much, and please stay safe.
Wayne
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